
AS Religious Studies Curriculum Map PHILOSOPHY 

Autumn Term 1 
(7 weeks) 

Autumn 2 
(7 weeks) 

Spring 1 
(6 weeks) 

Spring 2 
(5 weeks) 

Summer 1 
(5 weeks) 

Summer 2 
(5 weeks) 

Folders (1) 
 
Introduction (1) 
 
Use blue text book 
 
Ancient philosophical 
influences (4) 
 
Discussion points (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Exam 1: (2) 2x Ancient 
philosophical influences 
 
Soul, mind & body (2) 
 
Redraft exam 1 
 

 

Soul, mind & body (2) 
 
Discussion point (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Assessment 2: (2) 1x 
Ancient philosophical 
influences & 1x Soul, mind 
& body 
 
Arguments based on 
observation (4) 
 
Discussion point (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Redraft Exam 2 
 
 
 
 

Arguments based on 
reason (4) 
 
Discussion point (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Assessment 3: (2) 1x 
Arguments based on 
observation & 1x 
Arguments based on 
reason 
  
Religious experience (2) 
 
Redraft Exam 3 
 
 
 
 
 

Religious experience (2) 
 
Discussion point (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Assessment 4: (2) 1x 
Religious experience and 
any 1 question from: 
Ancient philosophical 
influences, Soul, mind & 
body, Arguments based on 
observation or Arguments 
based on reason.  
 
Redraft Exam 4 
 
 
 

The problem of evil (4) 
 
Discussion point (1) 
 
Further reading & exam 
preparation (1) 
 
Assessment 5: (2) 1x The 
problem of evil any 1 
question from: Ancient 
philosophical influences, 
Soul, mind & body, 
Arguments based on 
observation, Arguments 
based on reason or 
religious experience. 
 
 
Redraft Exam 5 
 

Revision (6) 1 lesson per 
topic 
 
Assessment 6: (2) Any two 
questions from AS 
Philosophy. 
 
Redraft Exam 6 
 

 


